
 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to invite you to a short workshop on reading on the 5th November at 9am.  

This will focus on how to go about supporting your child when reading their colour band 
book or sharing a story at home. We understand that not all of you will be able to attend so 
we will be attaching the PowerPoint that will be used onto the website following the 
meeting.  This will come with a vocal commentary to explain things a little further!    Please 
let us know via text if you are able to attend so that we can plan where to hold the 
meeting!   

Thank you in advance, 

The key stage one English Team   

 


